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g' , SACRAMENTO MUNICIPAL UTILITY DISTRICT C 6201 S street, Box 15830, sacramento, CaliforniaSMUD
95813; (916) 452-3211

June 4, 1980

Director of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
Attention: Mr. Robert 11. Reid, Chief

Operating Reactors, Branch 4
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Docket 50-312
Rancho Seco f'uclear Generating
Station, Unit 1

Dear Mr. Reid:

The Sacramento Municipal Utility District letter of April 11, 1980,
provided NUREG-0578 post implementation review information. In that letter,

the District comitted to provide to you a copy of our next letter concerning
intentions with respect to 79-018. The District's letter of May 5, 1980, to
Mr. R. H. Engelken, forwarded that information. A copy of that letter is
attached.

Sincerely,

Yv

John Mattimoe.

Assistant General Manager
and Chief Enqineer
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